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Hello, 

Jesse provided me with a new update.  I know that some of you do not like to open
attachments in emails.  I tried to paste this in the text of the email but it distorted the content
so I have just attached the update Jesse gave me.  

Have a great weekend. 
Wanda
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Sierra Park 
Internet Service 


10-16-19  


Thank you again to those that have provided name and addresses. We are now at 
91 addresses they are currently looking into.  


If you think you missed the deadline you did not, if you are interested please send 
your information:  


Name: Email 
address: Street 


address: 
Phone 


Number:  


To: ​sierraparkisp@gmail.com  


(Do not reply to this email your reading)  


Just click the hyperlink above and provide your information. This is a new email I 
setup for all future communications for this project.  


The provider has received a federal grant to provide service to a rural 
community and we are their prime candidate for this project and money.  


While we have showed them good interest, I would like to provide them with at 
least 120 addresses with interest. We only need 29 more , there is no obligation to 
you but if your willing to join the list of interest, it will go a long way for our success.  


As i said before this is going to take some time. They are estimating 2nd quarter of 
2020 before they could provide service to us. The testing of the new equipment is going 
well and on schedule. But a lot more needs to be done.  


In January I will be setting up a meeting at the lodge with a representative from the 
provider to answer your questions and give details of the system. At this meeting we 
would like to do a presale. This would consist of everyone wanting the service filling out 
an application for service when it is available.  







I think everyone for their interest in this project and will do my best to get it done. 
Send all inquiries to : ​sierraparkisp@gmail.com  


Thank you Jesse 
R Worsham  






